

R.R. #2

19) Park Aye., Newmarket, Ont.

Gail Rogers
Executive Director, CABC
801 - 207 West Hastings Street
Vancouver, B.C.

Dear Gail:

I found your letter on my return from the Ottawa Board meetings and am returning to the CABC, the overpayment of \$75.00 in terms of the payment for Canadian Connections. My accountant will find a way to record it "in the books" and I appreciate your bringing it to my attention. Deposits have been made for me and by me over the past few weeks but I've yet to clear the paper work from my desk to the extent that I can tackle the books.

It was very good to see Robin again and I would also add that he made many fine contributions to the meetings on a business and social level. Sure hope that Peter's suggestions will help CABC to resolve the cost versus communication question that arose.

As things go, I just may be in Vancouver on the 25th of May to attend the wedding of one of my neices. If it happens, I will be in touch.

Sincerely,

Ann Mortimer

P.S. Neglected to make a carbon for Sally so would appreciate your passing the news on to her re the CC costs.

Rep. 180.